
From:
To: Clerks Dept Email
Subject: Canabis store in Rosedale [EXTERNAL]
Date: January 27, 2023 9:42:17 PM

My name is Aris van de Loosdrecht, I live at 50616 Yale Road, Rosedale, V0X 1X2, we have
lived here for 15 years.  I am in complete disagreement that a canabis store may be opening in
our community. This is not something that most Rosedale residents are in favor of, where
would their customers be coming from, our children.  Please let me know whatever I can do to
show opposition to this application.

Thank you,

Aris van de Loosdrecht
50161 Yale Road
Rosedale


